
20 June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Polling Day Thursday 4th July

Welling school has been identified as a Polling Station by the returning officer for the General Election on 
Thursday 4th July.

The school will remain open and operate as normal day

The polling station will be set up in the table tennis room within the Physical Education block and will be 
isolated from the rest of the school. Voters will enter and exit via the Berwick gate entrance and the pathway 
to the table tennis room will also be cordoned off.  No voters will be able to access the school site outside of 
these areas.

The Berwick Road gate will be closed to students, however.  Students will need to enter and exit via Elsa 
Road.  We will supervise  the gate on the day and any students who try to come in via Berwick gate will be 
diverted around to Elsa.

The polling station will be well staffed and we envisage no disruption to our school day. If you have any 
questions, however, please do not hesitate to contact me at vanessa.cummins@wellingschool-tkat.org.

Yours sincerely,

V Cummins 

Vanessa Cummins
Operations Manager
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